Dallington Primary School

Waste Minimisation statement

East Sussex County Council have asked us to provide a Waste Minimisation Statement
in relation to the planning application at Dallington primary School for a proposed
hard standing car parking area.

Due to the nature of this application, we will fry to keep waste products as minimal as
possible, the project incorporates only a small amount of construction works, therefore

making waste a minimal problem.

The project with source as many recyclable products as possible. We will aim to use
recycled chippings and hard core for the car park. We will also aim to use locally
sourced materials for items such as the fence posts.

There is not an issue with packaging as much of the material is delivered on site by

lorries.
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